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Title: Consider recommendations regarding Maria Ygnacio Creek, Main Branch and East Branch
Revegetation Project, Second District, as follows:

Acting as the Board of Directors, Flood Control and Water Conservation District:

a) Authorize the Public Works Director to advertise and receive bids for construction of the Maria
Ygnacio Creek, Main Branch and East Branch Revegetation Project; and

b) Find that pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act Guidelines section 15162, no
substantial changes are proposed, there are no substantial changes in circumstances and no new
information of substantial importance has come to light regarding environmental effects of the project
or feasibility of mitigation measures and, therefore this action is within the scope of the project
covered by the 2017 Updated Debris Basin Maintenance and Removal Plan approved and adopted by
the Board on June 6, 2017, which is within the scope of the project covered by the Program
Environmental Impact Report for the Updated Routine Maintenance Program (01-EIR-01) approved in
2001 and no new environmental document is required.

Sponsors: PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT, BOARD OF DIRECTORS, FLOOD CONTROL AND WATER
CONSER
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Acted on as follows:BOARD OF SUPERVISORS4/9/2019 1 Pass

Consider recommendations regarding Maria Ygnacio Creek, Main Branch and East Branch Revegetation
Project, Second District, as follows:

Acting as the Board of Directors, Flood Control and Water Conservation District:

a) Authorize the Public Works Director to advertise and receive bids for construction of the Maria Ygnacio
Creek, Main Branch and East Branch Revegetation Project; and

b) Find that pursuant to the California Environmental Quality Act Guidelines section 15162, no substantial
changes are proposed, there are no substantial changes in circumstances and no new information of substantial
importance has come to light regarding environmental effects of the project or feasibility of mitigation
measures and, therefore this action is within the scope of the project covered by the 2017 Updated Debris Basin
Maintenance and Removal Plan approved and adopted by the Board on June 6, 2017, which is within the scope
of the project covered by the Program Environmental Impact Report for the Updated Routine Maintenance
Program (01-EIR-01) approved in 2001 and no new environmental document is required.

County of Santa Barbara Printed on 4/26/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

